CONNECTION CARD

Visitors: Thank you for joining us today!

Please help us connect with you by filling out this card. When you have finished, simply tear off this page and drop it at the Welcome Center in the lobby.

Tell us about Yourself:
Name:
Address:
City/Zip:
Phone:
Email:
I am a:
☐ 1st Time Visitor ☐ Returning Visitor
I heard about Penn Valley from:
Friend Flyer Website Event
Other:
I am:
Married Single Other:
I have kids: Yes No
I would like to:
Understand my relationship with God
Learn more about Penn Valley Church
Learn more about various Ministries
Discuss being Baptized
Discuss having my Child Dedicated
Volunteer
Today's Date:

Notes for this Week



320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA 18969
Phone: (215) 723-5890 | Fax: (215) 723-7136
Sunday Mornings
9:25 a.m. Prayer | 10:15 a.m. Worship Service
www.pennvalleychurch.org

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES
Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or
Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468.





Welcome!

We're glad you're here & hope throughout our time together this morning you will truly Experience His Grace.

Pray

We encourage you to spend some extra time with our God, meditating on his word and praying for the needs of our families, our communities, our nation and our world.

About Us

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision by visiting the "Who We Are" tab on our website at www.pennvalleychurch.org.

"Penn Valley Church exists to help our neighbors discover the story of God, be discipled in the family of God and deliver the love of God to our community and beyond."

August 28, 2022 Sermon Series: "Better Than"

Messages are available on the website. This Week: "Better Than" ~ The Future Proverbs 16:1-9 ~ Adam Larew Speaking

Next Week: "Why Penn Valley Church?" ~ Called Out Acts 2:1-2 ~ Adam Larew Speaking

Events this Week

Sunday 8/28: Vision Meeting following the Worship Service in the Gym

Monday 8/29: GCS First Day of School

Tuesday 8/30: GCS Middle School Teachers Meet & Greet

@ 6:30 p.m. in the Coffee House

Thursday 9/1: GCS Welcome Back Ice Cream Social @

7 p.m. in the Gym.

Announcements

Family Night/Power Up Begins September 7

Our first PowerUP night for this year will be Wednesday, September 7 at 6 p.m. in the gym. PowerUp is a mini version of our annual week-long sports camp and will be held the first Wednesday night of each month throughout the school year. Please register your kids on our website under the "Events" tab. Contact Lyndsay Balmer at lyndsay.balmer@pennvalleychurch.org with questions.

Thank You

Dear PVC Family, we want to thank you all for your love and caring at Peg's home-going. The janitors, the sound team, Pastor Rick, Pastor Tony, the office staff, kitchen staff, decorating team and all who helped glorify God in all ways. Thank you and God bless you all. ~ Mary Burns & the Schwartz Family

Announcements Continued

Can You Help Teach?

We are looking for teachers for Club 3:18 as we are adding a NEW class this fall due to our numbers growing! Teachers work together in pairs and commit to teaching one Sunday a month. We need teachers for the Pre-K class, K-1st grade class and 2nd-3rd grade class. Please contact Lyndsay Balmer via email at lyndsay.balmer@pennvalleychurch.org or Heidi Cox at heidi.cox@pennvalleychurch.org if you can help.

Youth Ministry Announcement

As we look forward to kicking off another season of youth ministry, please be reminded that the junior/senior high school youth group will be ministering to students in 7th-12th grade. We are looking forward to seeing God's good hand at work in the lives of so many as our kickoff night will be Wednesday, September 14. Contact Ted at ted.brunner@pennvalleychurch.org with questions.

Save the Date for Hope 22

Hope 22 is a "Community Movement" coming to Souderton September 16-18. This movement will bring community together to help those struggling physically, mentally and spiritually to hear "The Promise of HOPE"! The event will be held Friday, September 16 through Sunday, September 18 at their new location (the field across from Jesse's BBQ). The address is 741 North County Line Road, Souderton. Volunteers are needed and the sign up can be found on the website under "Events" at pennvalleychurch.org. See the flyer in church mailboxes for more information and a more detailed schedule of events. If you have questions, please see or contact Dan Balmer.

Upcoming Events

- Family Night/PowerUp Begins (September 7)
- Youth Group Kicks Off (September 14)
- North Care Clinic Pregnancy Walk (September 24)
- Franklin Graham Tour in Allentown (September 24)
- Women's Retreat (November 4 & 5)

Grace Christian School

GCS First Day of School

School resumes Monday, August 29 for 1st - 8th grade. Kindergarten begins Tuesday, August 30.

GCS Ice Cream Social

GCS will host a Welcome Back Ice Cream Social this Thursday, September 1 at 7 p.m. in the Gym. See Leah O'Leary or Diana O'Brien with questions.

Telford Offering Numbers

Weekly Totals (August 13 - August 19, 2022)

Last Week's Giving: \$4,507 Weekly Giving Need: \$14,335* Overage/Shortage: \$9,828

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2022 - August 19, 2022)

Budgeted Amount: \$43,005*
Actual Giving: \$28,520
Overage/Shortage: \$14,485

YTD Expenses: \$51,199

If you have any questions about setting up online or text giving, contact Dave Schmidt at david.w.schmidt55@gmail.com.

Prayer Concerns

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family. Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the lobby.

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.

^{*}New number reflects mid-year adjusted budget.

^{**} Numbers will be updated soon.